

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Version for ease of reading available on the THORL website. HERE

In this newsletter:

Round 7 Race Results Round 8 of the 2016/17 Season UK Slot Car Festival 2017

THORL Round 7 – April 30th @ Larkfield SCC, nr Maidstone, Kent.

THORL returned to Larkfield SCC near Maidstone, Kent.

The track was again laid atop Larkfields 1/32 track, this time omitting the bridge section.

Congratulations to the winners of all the classes Tony B, Tony M, and Elliot.

Many thanks to all those at Larkfield for hosting another great round of the THORL Championship.



The Winners for the day were:

Formula HO: Tony Baldock AFX Le Mans: Tony Baldock Sports Prototype: Tony Mills GT Jet: Elliot O Gorman Top Junior: Henry Townsend

Concours Winners: Jim Saunders and Ray George

All the results tables, and links to all the pictures can be found on the THORL website: HERE.

THORL Round 8 – June 4th @ North London SCC

The final THORL round of the 2016/17 season will be held on the 4th June at North London Slot Car Club, in, Finchley, London. Directions to the venues vicinity are now up on the website, and more detailed information on its exact location will be available before the event.

All are welcome to attend, and as always, all cars and equipment can be provided.



UK Slot Car Festival 2017 May 13/14th 2017

The UKs largest gathering of Slot Car enthusiasts, Manufactures and Retailers takes place over the weekend of 13/14th May.

THORL will be in the HO Zone with a routed BSTS track, 4 lane AFX track and an AutoWorld Drag strip. Also in the rooms will be Minic, Matchbox Powertrack and 1/43 layouts and displays.

Entry to the Festival (discounts available with pre-orders) also includes entry to the fabulous British Motor Museum at Gaydon, Warwickshire.





More event details and advance tickets can be found at http://www.ukslotcarfestival.co.uk

More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>.

News, information, and the latest results can be found on the THORL website.

Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website.

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject. www.thorl.co.uk